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Dale Bickel

From: Dale Bickel
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2018 10:28 AM
To: JOHN@JWKINGLAW.COM; TIMTRENT@HOTMAIL.COM
Cc: LARRY@LPWAGG.COM
Subject: KONQ BSTA-20180525AAI dismissed 6/18/2018 (construction permit granted)

Construction permit BPED-20180607AAZ is granted today, 6/18/2018.  Therefore STA request BSTA-20180525AAI is no 
longer needed, and it is DISMISSED.  Please electronically file a license application on FCC Form 302-FM to cover the 
construction permit. 
 
Dale Bickel   dale.bickel@fcc.gov 
 


